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Dear Ms. de Lourdes Pintassilgo,

Thank you very much for your valuable contribution to the recently held
UNITAR seminar on "Creative Women in Changing Societies" which took place
in Oslo, Norway from 9-13 July 1980. Your insightful and thought~provoking
remarks which were presented at the Opening Plenary of the seminar greatly
inspired its participants and laid the foundation for the arduous work which
was to follow.

We are currently in the process of arranging for the publication of a
Final Report of the seminar, in which we will reproduce the Addresses made
at its Opening Plenary, and have designated February 198l as the target date
for publication of the Final Report.

We would very much appreciate your forwarding to UNITAR a facsimile of
your Address to the Opening Plenary of the seminar, or an approximation,
for inclusion in the Final Report to enable a large readership of both women and
men to benefit from the wigiom which you tmparted tligt eveidng.

I am looking forward to a fruitful co-operation in the future and
wish you a joyous holiday and a productive and fulfilling New Year,

_Best Regards,
Ao w\w-e
Davidson Nicol,

Under-Secretary-General,United Nations
Executive Director, UNITAR
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